Bowman, Katie

To:

Michelle Dourado

Subject:

RE: San Leandro Marina

----Original Message----

From: Michelle Dourado <

Sent: Tuesday, December 04, 2018 11:32 AM

To: Bowman, Katie < KBowman@sanleandro.org>

Subject: Re: San Leandro Marina

Hi Katie,

Thank you for the quick reply. Unfortunately I will not be back early enough to make it for the 4 o'clock committee meeting tomorrow.

If I can make a statement, I would like to say that we appreciate the work the committee is doing to make commutes easier for a lot of San Leandro and surrounding residents who work at Oyster point. Such a ferry would make a huge improvement to quality of life for San Leandro residents. The pilot ferry service will be a good opportunity to study whether there is any value for such a service and whether there is any impact from saved commute time, Marina usage etc.

Thanks!

Michelle Dourado